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I am beyond appalled this bill is being considered as something that is good for our 

children.  The research I have seen does not support the benefits to the mental or 

physical health of our children.  This is just another way to funnel more money to the 

pharmaceutical industry that doesn’t care about anyone’s best interests.  Please 

don’t pass this abomination.   


